
Baptism: Call the Parish Office as early as possible to make arrangements. A Baptism Preparation Class is required for first time parents. 

Reconciliation: Wednesday from 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm and Saturday from 3:30 p.m. to 4:45 p.m., and by appointment.  

Communion Calls: Call the Parish Office if you wish Holy Communion brought to a member of your family. 

Marriage: Call the Parish Office at least 6 months before the anticipated date of the wedding. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (R.C.I.A.): Email Charles Burk at burkce53@gmail.com to learn about the Catholic faith. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Children & Youth (R.C.I.C.), Reconciliation & First Communion: Beth Supple, Coordinator of  

Sacramental Preparation at firstsacraments@hfccmail.org. 

Perpetual Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in the Oratory: For information, email Cindy Daily at cindy.daily@verizon.net. 

Rosary: Saturday at 4:30 p.m. & Wednesday at 5:00 p.m. in the Church. Monday at 6:30 p.m. in the Chapel. 

Prayer Network: To have prayers said for a special intention, call Chuck & Sally Miller at 410-798-4884. 

 
GET THE MYPARISH APP on your phone/tablet through the App Store or Google Play Store. Search for Holy Family-Davidsonville. 
https://www.facebook.com/Holy-Family-Catholic-Church-Davidsonville-Maryland 

HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
826 West Central Ave.         Davidsonville, Maryland 21035 

 

Parish Mission 
“Engaged in Christ, Engaged with Each Other, Engaged in our Community” 

For a complete list of staff emails and ministries, visit our website at www.holyfamilychurch.com 
Bulletin Deadline:  Monday at  8:00 a.m. 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES FOR CATHOLIC PARISHES IN SOUTH ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY 
 

Holy Family 
Daily Mass: Tuesday, Wednesday,  Thursday, Friday: 9:00a.m. (Church) 

Weekend Mass Schedule: Saturday: 5:00pm, Sunday: 7:45am, 9:15am & 11:15am (Church) 

Our Lady  of  Perpetual  Help,  Edgewater  .  .  .  .  . 4 4 3 -2 0 3 -1 0 0 2 
Saturday: 4:00p.m.   Sunday: 10:00a.m. 1:30p.m. (Spanish) 

Wednesday & Friday: 9:00a.m. 

Our Lady of  Sorrows , Owensville  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . 4 1 0 -8 6 7 -2 0 5 9 
Saturday: 4:30p.m.       Sunday: 8:00a.m. & 10:30a.m. 

 Tuesday & Thursday: 9:00a.m. 

Directors of Youth Ministry: …………...John Freiland (ext. 85)  
Co-Director Youth Ministry…………... 
Director of Music Ministry (ext. 36)…………… Ron Brown 
Hall Manager/Building Operations (ext. 27)……Louisa Woolery 
“Virtus” (Stand) Coordinator 
 
Office of Religious Education 410-798-5680 
Director (ext. 30)…………………….             Dodie Seppi 
Office Assistant (ext. 62)……………………..….. Lisa Delgado 
Coordinator of Sacramental Prep.(ext. 29) …… Beth Supple 
 
School of the Incarnation (PreK-8) 410-519-2285 
www.schooloftheincarnation.org 

Parish Office (Washington line) ............................... 301-261-7399 
                        (Baltimore line) .................................. 410-269-0586 
FAX ............................................................................. 410-798-5315 
 
Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. 8:30a.m.-4:30p.m; Friday 8:30a.m.- Noon 
 
Pastor (ext. 32) ………………...………...........Fr. Michael Jendrek 
Permanent Deacon ……………………………..Dcn.Doug 
Lovejoy 
Permanent Deacon ………………………Dcn.Moise DeVillier, Jr. 
Parish Secretary (ext. 35) ....................................... Donna Wardrup 
Receptionist (ext. 21) ...............................................  Jeanne Collins 
Office Assistant (ext. 23)……………………………..Mara Barnett 
Accountant (ext. 22) ..................................................... Jean Phillips  
Maintenance (ext. 49)……………………………….. Bobby Jones 
Director of Adult Enrichment (ext. 33)……..…...Margaret Wood 
Director of Family & Fellowship Ministry (ext. 34)…Cyndi Zajic 
 

January 22, 2023 



Mon. 9:00 a.m. 
 

No Daily Mass 

Tues. 9:00 a.m. 
 
 

For the repose of the soul of 
William Sargis 

Wed. 9:00 a.m. 
 

For the repose of the soul of Laurie 
Navadomskis 

Thurs.  9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of Rev. 
Everett Pearson 

Fri. 9:00 a.m. For the repose of the soul of John 
Robert Bukey 

Sat. 5:00 p.m. For the repose of the soul of Ines 
Veloza 

Sun. 7:45 a.m. For the repose of the souls of Bob 
& Eloise Waters 

Sun. 9:15 a.m. For the repose of the soul of David 
J. Elberti and for the intentions of 
our Parishioners 

Sun. 11:15 a.m. For the repose of the soul of 
Winifred O’Mara 

PRAY FOR: Eric Massemei, Jr., Jenssen & 
William Barquinn, Patsy & Patty Anne 
McDemott, Jerry Crosson, John Cobis, Joseph 
Pazulski, Hazel Garland, Gene Baez, Bo 
Thoms,  Carol Sepeta, Gerry Deighan, 
Dorothy Wright, Brayden Chesnick, Richard 

Addair,  Augusta Hunt, Tracy Joyce, Jenny Worrell,  Maria Witz, 
Morgan Earp, Oliver Moses Jaquez, Emma Webster, Tamara 
Huggins, Debi Greenfield, Thomas Scarduzio, Mike Greenwell, 
Liam O’Brien, Pauline Lukash, Lexi Woepler, Elizabeth Coe, 
Jessica Connell, Bradley Abell, Ricky Smith, Lauren Scalici, 
Edward Stromberg, Jr., Noah Haas, John Kelly, Bill Hoffman, 
Mary Markuski, Steve Arapian, Linda Markuski, Ken Carter, Pam 
Thayer, Geri McCarthy, Adam & Christine Palmer, Priscilla 
Snyder, Anita Stuck, Jim & Deb Powers and for those on the 
prayer network.    
 

 If a name can be removed from the list above, please call the 
Parish Office at 410-269-0586.                   

Jan. 23rd - Jan. 29th 

~ Pastor’s Note ~ 

 As we have entered the tax season, I share with you 
the following information. If you have given your stewardship 
through Faith Direct as I do, you will receive in the mail a 2022 
contribution statement from Faith Direct. If you give your 
stewardship through Church envelopes and would like to receive 
a 2022 contribution statement, please email Donna Wardrup at 
office@hfccmail.org or call the Parish Office (410-269-0586) and 
they will forward your request to Donna directly. If you have 
given Holy Family a contribution through a charitable distribution 
from your IRA, you have hopefully already received an 
acknowledgement from Holy Family. Again, I gratefully thank you 
for your past and ongoing financial support to our parish.  
 This coming Tuesday, January 24th, will be the start of 
the first meeting of our Strategic Planning Committee here at 
Holy Family. The committee of seven parishioners and I will be 
guided by two Archdiocesan staff members of the Archdiocese of 
Baltimore and we will meet monthly for the next 12 to 15 months. 
This committee will examine all aspects of our parish life such as 
worship; education; fellowship; evangelization; community 
relations; service fellowship; finances; and buildings to develop a 
comprehensive strategic plan for our parish community. I ask for 
your daily prayers as we move forward in formulating this 
strategic plan. I will keep you informed of our progress. 
 Two events are coming which I want to highlight. There 
will be an evening of Basket Bingo held here at Holy Family on 
Friday, February 3rd to benefit our Holy Family Youth Ministry. 
The doors will open at 5:30pm and the games begin at 7pm. The 
cost is $20 in advance and $25 at the door. See more details in 
this bulletin, page 6 in the upper rt. corner column or call Joni 
MacDonald at 443-851-0290.  
 The second event is The 2023 Haiti Bull Roast which 
will be held at Our Lady of Perpetual Help in Edgewater (515 
Loch Haven Rd.) on Saturday, February 4th from 5:30pm-
9:30pm. The Bull Roast will benefit the Feeding & Education 
Program for the school children of our Sister Parish, St. 
Elizabeth of Hungary in Perodin, Haiti. The cost is $45 and 
includes Dinner, beer and wine. Tickets are available at OLPH or 
online at www.olph.net. If you have any questions, please call 
Pam Hines at 410-279-3532 or email her at hinesjp@icloud.com.  
Additional details are in this bulletin, page 5, upper rt. corner 
column. 
 Lastly, The 2023 Polar  Bear Plunge is right around the 
corner, Saturday, February 3rd at Sandy Point  State Park. We 
are seeking monetary donations for our Holy Family Dippers 
Team!  
See the announcement below my Pastor’s note for more details.  
 

Blessings, 
Fr. Mike  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
Confessions continue on Wednesdays at 5pm 
and Saturdays 3:30pm in the Church 
confessional.  

THE POLAR BEAR PLUNGE is Saturday, 
February 4, 2023, from 11am-4pm, 
Marylanders take the “plunge” into the 
waters of the Chesapeake Bay at Sandy 
Point State Park to raise money for the 
Maryland Special Olympics. The monies 
raised will allow our fellow Marylanders to 
participate in their respective Olympic sports. 

The Christmas and New Years hustle and bustle is over and 
there is still time to sign up and be part of the “Holy Dippers” 
team. I invite and challenge my fellow parishioners, especially the 
men of our parish, including our teenagers, to join me and our 
Holy Family team, “The Holy Dippers.” You can also make a 
monetary donation to one or more members of our Holy 
Dippers Team. To learn more about this event and to register 
visit the website at https://plungemd.com. Click on our Holy 
Family team name “Holy Dippers” and complete the registration 
process.  

As Jesus was walking by the Sea of Galilee, he saw two 
brothers, Simon who is called Peter, and his brother Andrew, 

casting a net into the sea; they were fishermen. He said to 
them, "Come after me, and I will make you fishers of men." 

Mt 4:18-19 

Rest in Peace 
Florence Ormond 

mother of Valerie Ormond 
Deacon Philip Ricker, brother of Steve Ricker  

and  
father of the late Chrissy Campitelli 



DAVIDSONVILLE, MD 

CELEBRATORY BRICKS AT THE 
CHAPEL: Holy Family offers the opportunity 
to purchase a brick (4” x 8” $150 or 8” x 8” 
$250) in memory of a loved one or to 
celebrate a family achievement. Interested 

parties should contact Jeanne Collins, office receptionist, at 
rcpt@hfccmail.org. Forms are available on the Parish website, 
www.holyfamilychurch.com or through the Parish Office. The 
donation for a brick goes directly to Holy Family Catholic Church. 
Soon we will be offering additional clipart options (wedding 
bands, wedding bells, graduation hat, seals and badges and 
more)!  

 NEEDING TO FORM A BRICK COMMITTEE to sell the 
bricks on various weekends after all the Masses in the Upper 
Gallery. Interested parties can either call the Parish Office at 
410-269-0586 (ext. 21 Jeanne Collins) or email her at 
rcpt@hfccmail.org.  

Sun. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Nursery 9am-12:15pm, Nursery Room 
Rel. Ed. Gr. PreK-8 9:10am-10:25am & 11am-
12:15pm, Classrooms 2-6,10-18 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word at the 9:15am 
Mass, Children’s Library 
First Eucharist Class 10:30am-11:30am, 
Classroom 4 
Baptisms 12:30pm, Church 
High School Youth Group 6pm-8pm,  
Youth Room 
First Eucharist “ZOOM” 6:30pm-7:30pm 

Mon. Adoration continues, Oratory 
WWP 10am-11:30am, Classrooms 12,13 
Rel. Ed. Gr. K-8, Classrooms 2-6, 10-18 
Rosary Group 6:30pm-7pm, Chapel 
Bible Study 7pm-8:30, Zoom 

Tues. Adoration continues, Oratory   
Making Music Program 10am-Noon,  
Children’s Library 
Women’s Cursillo Group Meeting  
9:30am– 11am, Classroom 14 
RCIC 6:30pm-8:30pm, Classroom 16 
RCIA 7pm-8:30pm, Classrooms 10, 11 

Wed. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Wild Goose Bible Study 10am-11:30am &  
7pm-8:30pm, Unity Hall (1/3) 
Confessions 5pm-7pm, Church 
Pastoral Council Meeting 7pm-9pm, 
Classrooms 10,11 
Men’s Choir Rehearsal 7:30pm-9pm, Church 

Thurs. 
 
 

Adoration continues, Oratory 
CODA 6:30pm-7:30pm, Classroom 2 
Prayer Hour 7pm-8pm, Chapel 
Cenacle Prayer Group 7pm-8:30pm,  
Classroom 14 
Walking with Purpose 7pm-8:30pm,  
Classrooms 12,13 
9:15am Choir Rehearsal 7:30pm-9pm, 
Church 
Al-Anon 7:30pm-8:30pm, Classroom 6 
AA 7:30pm-8:30pm, Classrooms 4 ,5 

Fri. Adoration continues, Oratory 
Friday Fellowship 9:30am-Noon, Lower 
Gallery 
Floral Arranging 9:30am, Church & Liturgy 
Workspace 
Disciples in Christ Faith Sharing Group  
10am-11:30 am, Classrooms, 12, 13 

Sat.  Adoration continues, Oratory 
Men’s Group 7am-8am, Classroom 10 

STOCK DONATIONS TO HOLY FAMILY: 
Donating appreciated stock is an efficient way 
to make a charitable gift.  It’s easy and it saves 

the donor from paying capital gains taxes.  If you itemize your 
deductions you are eligible to deduct the full fair market value of 
the stock, up to IRS limits.   Effectively you’re able to contribute 
20% more than if you sold the stock and paid capital gains taxes. 
Please contact Donna at office@hfccmail.org in the parish office 
for information on the process for doing this.  

GIVE UP YOUR ENVELOPES IN 2023: 
We invite you to help your parish save 
money by giving up your offertory 
envelopes. Enrolling with Faith Direct will 
provide Holy Family with consistent 
support and simplify your giving without 
the wasteful envelopes. Visit 

www.faithdirect.net and use our Church code: MD61.Thank you 
for your continued support of our parish family!  
 
If you are already enrolled in Faith direct please remember that if 
there are any changes to your credit card account (expiration 
date, new account number) you need to notify Faith Direct. If you 
do not do this, your donation cannot be processed.  The same is 
true for any changes to your bank accounts if you are paying 
through ACH.  Thank you for your attention to this and for your 
support of Holy Family. 

 REMINDER: If you change from envelopes to electronic 
giving through Faith Direct, please contact the office to 
cancel envelopes.  

Collection Report 
 

January 14th & 15th 
Offertory $7,642 

Maintenance $1,014 
Poor Box $543.75 

Mary’s Center $1,032 
Mass Attendance  878 

 

Upcoming Second Collections 
 Jan. 28th & 29th - Catholic Schools 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: Jameson Ann 
O’Leary, daughter of James O’Leary and 
Altai Rentsenkhand as she received the 
sacrament of Baptism last weekend.   

Fourth Sunday-Ordinary Time - January 28-29 2023 
 
 First Reading:  Zephaniah 2:3, 3:1-12 
 Responsorial Psalm:  Psalm 146:6-7,8-9,9-10 
 Second Reading:  1 Corinthians 1:26-31 
 Gospel:  Matthew  5:1-12a 

 
Flowers on the Altar  

In Memory of Nick Delaney 

mailto:rcpt@hfccmail.org
mailto:office@hfccmail.org
http://www.faithdirect.net


The Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  

HOLY HOUR: Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament, rosary, Thursdays from 7pm-8pm 
in the Chapel with and contemplation prayer 
Lectio Divina.  

YOU'RE INVITED TO COFFEE AND 
DONUTS after all Sunday Masses on 
the following dates: February 5, 
March 5, May 7, June 4. 

YOU'RE INVITED TO A WINE AND 
CHEESE GATHERING after the 5pm 
Mass on the following Saturdays: 
February 4, March 4, May 6, June 3. If 
you would like to be a server at these 
events, please reach out to Cyndi at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

PREMARITIAL SPONSOR COUPLES: 
This is our premarital program at Holy 
Family.  It is a six-chapter book study that 
you complete with a Sponsor Couple from 
the church.  Contact Cyndi, if you have 

any questions about premarital programs at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

HOLY FAMILY IS LOOKING FOR 
BAPTISM SPONSOR COUPLES 
"There is one Lord, one faith, one 
baptism," - Ephesians 4:5. Starting a 
new ministry here at Holy Family  to 
provide support to new parents going 

through Baptism process. A sponsor couple offers a 
welcome and ongoing contact with parish life. Anyone 
interested in being a sponsor couple, please contact Cyndi 
at familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

FAMILY MASS GREETERS: Praise 
God with us today! We are looking 
for families that would like to be 
greeters at Masses on Saturdays 
and Sundays.  You and your family 
would greet parishioners at the 
doors when they enter for 

Mass.  Great opportunity for youth service hours. Contact Cyndi 
Zajic at familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

ATTENTION VOLUNTEERS: We are asking 
all volunteers to log into 
their www.VIRTUSOnline.org accounts and 
update their contact Information and 
complete any required training or acceptance 

of “Statement of Policy” and “Code of Conduct." 
Contact Louisa.Woolery@hfccmail.org if assistance is 
needed.  

ALTAR SERVER TRAINER NEEDED: Training will be 
provided. Interested and want more details? Contact Fr. 
Mike directly at 410-375-8106 

CARING FOR CREATION : 
When I want to talk God, on a 
personal level, I’m looking 
around and seeing God 
everywhere. Sure we can see 
and feel God in our Churches 
and Temples, they are 
designed to do that. But 
where do I feel closest to 
God? Everywhere?  When I 
look into the eyes of our two 

Golden Retrievers, Maddie and Sophie that is one place. 
Another is when we go for a walk at the park, thru forests 
and fields with hawks circling overhead, squirrels rustling 
in the leaves, birds singing and saying hello.   
 
Which brings us to invasive species. Winter is a great time 
to identify invasive vines growing on our trees. Around 
here, only Grape Ivy is native. We can find Oriental, 
Bittersweet, Porcelain Berry, Wisteria and of course 
English Ivy.  With this vision of God everywhere with my 
ever so minute impact on the world, it is important to do 
the best with God's gifts. To make a difference, guided by 
His hands.  Cut them down, save a tree.  
    

    Chris Gordon, OFS 

"DISCIPLES IN CHRIST:”  We meet 
on Friday’s at 10am in classrooms 12 
& 13. This  group is for any adults 
looking for an intellectual pursuit, 
mixed with fellowship and faith-
sharing. This will be an ongoing, 
weekly group and we will begin by 

studying in-depth Pope Francis' book, The Joy of the 
Gospel. For more information, please pick up a flyer in the 
Narthex or contact Margaret Wood in the parish office. 
Everyone is welcome! 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS NEEDED:  Are you looking for a 
way to serve and help the parish?  We are in need of 
Ushers, Extraordinary Ministers and Lectors. VIRTUS 
training is required.  If interested or want more information, 
please email Donna at office@hfccmail.org.  

HOSTS NEEDED: We need volunteers to “host” 
sacramental events like baptisms, weddings and funerals. 
It’s called our “Greeter Ministry.” If interested, please email 
Delores Jones at dt61jones@verizon.net.  

HOLY FAMILY BLESSING OF THE 
BIBLES: Bring your bibles from 
home to be blessed this weekend, 
January 21st & 22nd. If you need a 
bible, let us know at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org.  

HOLY FAMILY MEN'S RETREAT: 
Saturday, February 25th, from 9am to 
Noon. It will feature Mass, breakfast, 
and two guest speakers. Please mark 
your calendars for this day of faith-
sharing with your brothers in Christ. All 

men are welcome to attend, even those who are not 
parishioners of Holy Family! 

mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
http://www.virtusonline.org/
mailto:Louisa.Woolery@hfccmail.org


January 22, 2023 

MEN'S GROUPS: Fraternity, 
discussion and faith. We meet 
every other week.  Choose from a 
variety of meeting times. For more 
information and to find a time that 
works for you visit the Homepage 

on our website www.holyfamilychurch.com and scroll to the 
icon “Men’s Ministry” to get all the updates. 

DOMESTIC VIOLENCE SUPPORT GROUP: “HOME 
SHOULDN’T HURT!” This group is held online on Wednesdays 
at 4pm.  If you are interested, please contact the YWCA at 410-
626-7800 so you can be invited to the group.  Nancy Frank is the 
contact person there. If you would like additional resources you 
can also email familyministry@hfccmail.org.   

DEACON DOUG’S Q & A: When can a 
non-Catholic serve as a godparent? 
Answer to last week’s question about 
requirements to be a godparent:  Must 
be a practicing Catholic, 16 years or older, 
and have been baptized, received the 

Eucharist and be Confirmed. If married, the godparent 
should be married in the Catholic Church or had their 
marriage blessed in the Church. 

ENGAGED COUPLES: Holy Family engaged 
couples!  This is our premarital program. 
Please contact Cyndi Zajic at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org.  Congratulations!!  

FRIDAY FELLOWSHIP: Join us on Fridays 
after daily Mass in the Lower Level Gathering 
Space! Join us for cards and games (to be 
selected weekly).  Email Cyndi at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org or call the Parish 
Office during business hours. 

PRAY THE ROSARY: Mondays at 6:30pm in 
the Chapel. Wednesdays at 5pm (during 
confessions) or 4:30pm Saturdays both in the 
Church. 

CAREGIVER SUPPORT GROUP: 
Are you taking care of a loved one 
and looking for ways to help them 
and yourself? Holy Family would like 
to bring you together with others 
going through the same trials you are 

going through. This will be your “safe place” to receive the 
support you need to keep going. Meetings are twice a month, the 
first and third Tuesday of the month at 10am and / or 7pm in the 
JMJ.  Stephanie Abramson, group moderator, is a parishioner 
with almost 20 years of experience after taking care of her 
husband, now deceased. If you are interested in attending, please 
email Stephanie at sagabramson@aol.com. Bring your loved one 
if you need to.  

BOOK CLUB: Join us on the 2nd Monday of 
each month (Feb. 13th), at 7pm in the 
Church library for lively discussion, 
friendship and snacks. Our February feature 
read is A Cardioligist Examines Jesus: The 
Stunning Science Behind Eucharistic 

Miracles by Dr. Franco Sarafini. All are welcome! Questions? 
Email Betty Ryon at eryon@0037@aol.com or call 240-375-6344.  

MAKING MUSIC, PRAYING TWICE: 
Come be part of our music class for 
children between 2 to 5 years and their 
parents. Our next class is Tuesday, 
January 24, 2023 at 10am in the 
Children’s Library and will continue 

through May. Take time to “pray, sing and socialize!”  
Interested? Please contact Cyndi Zajic at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org or call 410-269-0586 (ext. 34).  

HOLY FAMILY NURSERY: The nursery is 
now open for the 9:15am & 11:15am 
Masses on Sunday for children between the 
ages of 2 and 5 years.  
NURSERY CAREGIVERS NEEDED AT 
HOLY FAMILY: We need adults (18 years 
or older) that are comfortable caring for 
children under 5 years of age.  This is a 
paid position.  Email 
familyministry@hfccmail.org. 

SEW TIME: Thank you to those that 
attended our January meeting last week We 
are off to a great start in 2023!  Our next 
meeting is on Tuesday, February 21st at 
6:30pm in HF Classrooms 12 & 13.  We will 
continue making fidget sensory mats, adult 
bibs and walker totes for seniors in our 
community.  If you would know of someone in 

need of these items please let us know.  We have patterns/
supplies for our home sew angels as well   For more information 

please contact Barbara Harmel at barbara.harmel@gmail.com or 

Pam Hines at hinesjp@verizon.net.  

FRIENDLY VISITORS brighten lives and 
serve as a vital link to the Church and 
community and its resources. Do you know 
a parishioner who might like a visit from a 
friend from Holy Family?  We have a new 
ministry that can help.  Friendly Visitors are 

parishioner volunteers who visit parishioners who spend much of 
their time at home. The visits are once a month and for 
companionship. This is not health care or housekeeping 
services.  They may play cards, watch a movie or just talk.  Our 
hope is to let them know that their life is a respected, valued and 
cared for member of our Church. If you know someone who is in 
need of companionship, please reach out to Cyndi Zajic at 
familyministry@hfccmail.org.  

12TH ANNUAL HAITI BULL ROAST: Saturday, February 4, 
2023 at Our Lady of Perpetual Help in Edgewater from 5:30pm-
9:30pm.  Tickets are $45 each and can be ordered online at 
https://olph.net (in-person ticket sales will be limited to 200 
attendees).  Virtual Bayside gift cards/raffle tickets are available 
online as well.  Food is again provided by Bayside Bull and ticket 
includes open buffet and beer.  We are asking for gift card 
donations (local restaurants, movies, etc.) to add to our silent 
auction items this year as well.  We will also be selling Bull Roast 
tickets and Haiti Raffle Quilt tickets ($5 each or 5 for $20)  before 
and after all the Masses this weekend, January 21-22 in the 
Upper Gallery at HF.  100% of the proceeds benefit the Feeding 
and Education Program of St. Elizabeth of Hungary Parish in 
Periodin, Haiti.  For additional information contact:  Barbara 
Harmel at barbara.harmel@gmail.com, Monique Dimon at 
dimon.monique@gmail.com, or Pam Hines 
at hinesjp@verizon.net. 

mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
mailto:familyministry@hfccmail.org
mailto:barbara.harmel@gmail.com
mailto:hinesjp@verizon.net
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The Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES at our parish. Below are ways 
to earn service hours (Youth) or just to connect with our 
community. 
 

 Shining our Pews: Tuesdays from 3:30pm-4:30pm. 
 

 Children’s Liturgy of the Word (C.L.O.W.) Sundays at 
9:15am Mass (about 20 minutes) for children ages 4 to 10.  
Adult volunteers are needed!  

 
Interested? Email Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org.  
Interested in helping? Please email Cyndi Zajic, Director of 
Family Ministry at the email given above. 

OUR DAILY BREAD CASSEROLES  
 
 
 
 

Casserole pans will be available on the tables in the 
Narthex and under the blue grocery carts outside the 

front of the Church this weekend, January 21st & 
22nd. 

 
All casseroles must be returned frozen the  weekend 

of January 28th & 29th. 
 

 VOLUNTEERS needed to collect the frozen casseroles 
before Masses. Come 10 minutes early and load casseroles 
onto the cart and put them in the freezer in Unity Hall about 
10 minutes after Mass starts.     

 To help drive to Baltimore, load your car with casseroles and 
drive to Our Daily Bread and once you are there, they will 
help you unload.  Takes about 2 hours.  

 
For more information, please contact Linda Wilk at 

linda.wilk@wilkworld.net.  

JOIN THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
IN 2023:  Have you considered or 
thought about joining the Knights of 
Columbus?  Membership in Knights 
allows you to strengthen our parish, give 
back to our community through 
charitable activities; and the ability to 
grow in your faith. These are just some 
of the reasons to join our Council here at 

Holy Family.  Joining could not be easier than today. You 
can join and complete the exemplification from the comfort 
of your home at a time convenient for you. If you are ready 
to join please visit http://bit.ly/Council8251. To learn more 
or questions, let me know, Kevin Burgess, Grand Knight at 
koc8251@gmail.com.  We look forward to having you join 
our Council so we can continue our great works in the 
parish and community. 

ANNE ARUNDEL CATHOLIC YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 
Find them on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/
AACatholicYoungAdults. 
 
UNITED STATES CONFERENCE OF CATHOLIC BISHOPS' 
YOUNG ADULTS PROGRAMS: https://www.usccb.org/about/
bishops-and-dioceses/synod-of-bishops/synod-2018/upcoming-
opportunities. 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY: All Young Adults are encouraged to 
email Cyndi at familyministry@hfccmail.org regarding our ministry 
specifically for Young Adults. We have a book study planned to 
start this Fall and we would like to set up some social 
activities.  It's time to get together! 

SAVE THE DATE 

 Parish Mission-Sun., Mar. 19 & Mon., Mar. 20, 2023 

SACRASTINS NEEDED: Holy Family 
Catholic Church is looking for a young 
parishioner who is interested in 
employment, as well as serving their 
parish.  The Sacristans are the individuals 
who prepare the church for Mass on 

Saturdays and Sundays every week.  You need to be at least 14 
years old.  Please contact Cyndi Zajic if you are interested and 
want further information at familyministry@hfccmail.org.  

THE SINGLE ADULT MINISTRY of Our Lady 
of the Fields in Millersville is hosting a 
"Dinner in the Fields" this Saturday, 
January 21, from 5pm-7pm, for any single, 
separated, divorced, or widowed adults. Bring 
your own dinner from home or from a nearby 

restaurant and enjoy fellowship with other single adults, 
followed by a lecture on "grace," with brief discussion after. 
For more information, contact Jeanne Hoover at 
ministry4singleagain@gmail.com.  

HOLY FAMILY YOUTH 
BASKET BINGO: Featuring 
Longaberger basket prizes! 
Come on over and play on 
Friday, February 3rd in Unity 
Hall. Doors open at 5:30pm 

and the games begin at 7pm. There will be 20 games of 
bingo and 2 specials and 2 raffles. Cost is $20 per person 
in advance and $25 per person at the door. Tickets will be 
available to purchase after all the Masses the last two 
weekends in January in the Upper Gallery and may also be 
purchased in the Parish Office during business hours M-F. 
All proceeds will benefit Youth Ministry trips. Bring your 
own favorite lite fare and or snacks. Lite refreshments and 
snacks will also be available for purchase. For more 
information, please call Joni MacDonald at 443-851-
0290. 

 
Please be an “angel” and help us with 
Basket Bingo! There are 7 easy ways: 

 Buy a ticket to play. 

 Sponsor a basket. 

 Fill a basket. 

 Donate a door prize. 

 Donate baked goods. 

 Donate 2 liter bottles of soda. 

 Volunteer, adult and teen help needed. 
 

All donations can be dropped off at the Youth Ministry 
office. If you would like to sponsor and/or fill a basket 
contact Joni at the number listed above. 

ST. GREGORY THE GREAT CHRISTMAS PROGRAM: With 
all our love and prayers, “THANK YOU” for giving 127 
families a wonderful Christmas. Words cannot express our 
gratitude. 
 Gloria Williams, Outreach Program  Coordinator 
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